
<^ 
t.{\ 
c~> 
"O 

,, 
y * ^t: 

•-1> CC 

"S-J * ^ 

cr 
rn 

r o 
<irr»-
• ^ m 

cr 
- ir o 

m 
..-»,» 
" " ' " • la 

rn f T ! 

800 North Third Street, Suite 301 • Harrisburg, Pennsylvania 17102 

% of Pennsylvama Telephone (717) 901-0600 • Fax (717) 901-0611 • www.energypa.org 

June 1,2010 

VIA HAND-DELIVERY 

Rosemary Chiavetta, Esq. 
Secretary 
Pennsylvania Pubiic Utility Commission 
Commonwealth Keystone Building c: a\ 
400 North Street, 2nd Floor 
Harrisburg, Pennsylvania 17120 

RE: PROPOSED POLICY STATEMENT REGARDING DEFAULT 
SERVICE and RETAIL ELECTRIC MARKETS 

DOCKET NO. M-2009-2140580 

Dear Secretary Chiavetta: 

The Commission adopted the above-referenced Proposed Policy Statement on January 
14, 2010. It was published in the Pennsvlvania Bulletin on May 1, 2010, and comments are due 
by June 1,2010. 

The Energy Association of Pennsylvania ("EAP") supports the Proposed Policy 
Statement because it incorporates almost verbatim the procurement language of Act 129. The 
reasoning for EAP's support of this approach is explained in its comments to the related 
Proposed Rulemaking Order, Docket No. L-2009-2095604. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Very Truly Yours, 

Terrance J. Fitzpatrick 
President & CEO 

TJF 
CC: James H. Cawley, Chairman (via hand-deli very) 

Tyrone J. Christy, Vice Chairman (via hand-delivery) 
Robert F. Powelson, Commissioner (via hand-delivery) 
Wayne E. Gardner, Commissioner (via hand-delivery) 
Elizabeth Barnes, Asst. Counsel (ebarnes@state.pa.us) 
Donna M. J. Clark, Vice President & General Counsel 
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